
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

MOUND CITY COUNCIL 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mound City Council 
members have been invited to the following event: 
 

Tuesday, July 18, 2023 at 6:30 PM 
 
Purpose:  Hennepin County will host an informational open 
house about the plans for building a new Westonka Library 
where community members can learn about community 
survey results, meet the architects, learn more about the 
project and ask questions.   
 
Location: Westonka Public Library, 2079 Commerce 
Boulevard, Mound, MN  
 
A quorum of the Mound City Council may be present. 
 
 
Posted:  June 8, 2023 
 
By:  Kevin Kelly, City Clerk 


